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13th October 2016 
 

This year, Year 5 has been given a fantastic opportunity to work with 
Northern Ballet.  
 
This will include workshops in school run by professional dancers and a 
visit to the Leeds Grand Theatre to see Beauty and the Beast, followed 
by a visit to Barnsley Civic Hall to see Goldilocks and the Three Bears.  
 
These events will take place over the next 2 terms.  
 
This project has been heavily subsidised by the Ballet Company and 
school. We are asking for a contribution of £15.50 which covers all 
workshops and visits. If insufficient contributions are not made, then the 
project will have to be cancelled. 
 
The first workshops will take place on 3rd/4th January 2017.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Year 5 Team 
 
 

 

 

 
 


